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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

Ocutronics is Finalist in EURETINA Innovation Awards Competition 
 

Los Angeles, California, (April 27, 2011) – Ocutronics, LLC, developer of a unique new retinal 
camera for diagnosis of eye disease, has been declared a Finalist in the world-wide EURETINA 
Innovation Awards Competition sponsored by the  European Society of Retina Specialists. 
 
The 2011 EURETINA Innovation Awards is a new initiative to support and encourage innovation 
in the field of retinal medicine.  Dr. Robert E. Levine and William J. Collins will make the 
presentation on behalf of Ocutronics, LLC, presenting the Ocutronics-100 Camera and the 
Ocutronics business model.  The competition will take place in London at the Eleventh 
EURETINA Congress on May 27th. 
 

 
Ocutronics, located in Los Angeles, California, is a development-stage company that has 
patented technology for a new retinal camera that has numerous advantages over traditional 
retinal cameras.  It can be used without dilating drops, since it can take pictures through a 2mm 
diameter pupil, versus others’ 3.85mm.  It is very light, portable and extremely easy to use.  Its 
very low light output is very comfortable for patients.  The images from the camera are stored 
“on the cloud” in a comprehensive health records management system. 
 
Contact: 
Bill Collins, CEO 
Bill@Ocutronics.com  
www.Ocutronics.com.  
720-334-1429 

  

  
 

mailto:Jim@Ocutronics.com
http://www.ocutronics.com/

